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Membership fees are up on MyPaymentsPlus.
In order to be officially registered as an FBLA member for the

2021-2022 school year, it is VITAL that you pay your membership

dues. Here is a graphic that explains the membership options

offered this year:

 

 

HELLO DENMARK FBLA MEMBERS!
Here's what you need to know from the month of August:



MEMBERSHIP FEES

GOLD MEMBER IN CS
OR BUSINESS

GOLD MEMBER NOT 
IN CS OR BUSINESS

SILVER MEMBER IN
CS OR BUSINESS

SILVER MEMBER NOT
IN CS OR BUSINESS

Paid to teacher through
CS/Business lab fees

Paid $25 through My Payments
Plus

Paid Silver Membership to
teacher through lab fees AND

paid $25 Gold Upgrade through
My Payments Plus

Paid $25 Silver Membership
fee AND $25 Gold Upgrade on

My Payments Plus
 
 
 

Chapter Meetings
Workshops

Local events at Denmark

Silver Membership 
includes:

*Silver Membership is covered for
students in CS or Business through

their lab fees.
 

Ability to compete at region,
state, & national levels

Attend/participate in conferences 
Chapter T-Shirt

Participate in Networking Events 

Gold Upgraded Membership
additionally includes:

*Payment Deadline for upgraded
Gold Membership is September

10th!
 



UPCOMING EVENTS:

Fall Motivational Rally

The Fall Motivational Rally is a
fun, action-packed event to

get members excited for FBLA
Season!

October 7th, 2021
 Six Flags 

Price and Payment Deadline: 
$80 by September 12th

(Payment will be up on My Payments
Plus soon!)

Who: All Gold Members on a
first-come, first-serve basis
Space is limited, so register fast!

**If space opens up, silver members
may be able to come with a

chaperone commitment.

Back-to-School Drive
August 31st-September 15th

Tissue/Kleenex  
Paper Towels
Clorox Wipes

Color Printer Paper
White Copy Paper

Expo Markers
Post it Notes
Storage Bins

Stickers/Stamps

All materials will go to
Brandywine, DeSana, and

Denmark teachers.
Two items = 1 service hour

Supplies can be dropped off in
the atrium, Mr. Arnold's, Ms.

Page's, or Mr. Shirley's rooms. 
Make sure your name is
written on the supplies!
Form to track hours

https://forms.gle/8ywdbjY1wndLG2Ce8

